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TITLE: Consideration of the University of Hawaii at Manoa College of 
Education’s Request to Add an Area of Focus of Dual Preparation 
in Secondary Education and Special Education to the Existing 
Master of Education in Teaching (MEdT) 

 
 
 
The Hawaii Teacher Standards Board grants the request of the University of 
Hawaii at Manoa College of Education to add an area of focus of Secondary 
Education and Special Education to their existing Master of Education in 
Teaching (MEdT) educator preparation program. 
 
The new track will allow individuals to be recommended for the following fields: 
 
Secondary Education Content Field 6-12 and Special Education 6-12 
 
The unit must include information about this new track in its annual report and in 
its next state unit review. 
 
A memorandum will be sent to the unit informing them of the Board’s state 
approval. 
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